
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: April 11, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   Technology Contractor for 2024 Renovations – 2021 Bond

I would like to request adding the approval of the Phase 3 Bond technology 
contractor as an agenda item to the April 15, 2024, Committee of the Whole 
meeting. This is a contract extension to AMcomm via the change order process. 
Per the district’s bond governance, the Board needs to be notified when a change 
order of $100,000 or more occurs. 

AMcomm was the low responsible technology bidder for the 2023 bond 
renovations. After consultation with the district’s legal counsel, the Bond Team 
requested AMcomm to hold their 2023 pricing for the 2024 technology bond 
renovations, and they agreed. Therefore, we will re-engage them via the change 
order process in the amount of $260,551.07. No further action needs to be taken by 
the Board, but I would like to discuss this topic with them at the next Committee of 
the Whole meeting.

Thank you. 
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